
Hey Chris, 

                I’ve met you a few times and I am also on the chamber’s PAC board (I was out of town the 

week you visited with the pack board a few months ago).  I also live in the neighborhood on Edgcumbe 

and Bayard.  Anyway, I’m sure you can guess that me and my family are in favor of the redevelopment 

of the Edina Realty site.  We also have a store in the 50
th

 and France neighborhood of Edina and we have 

seen that neighborhood bring in beautiful new development over the last 10-15 years and highland has 

been mostly stagnant.  We really need to bring in new housing and retail and since all the parking will be 

contained within the site I think it is a no brainer for Highland.  I just wanted to let you know where we 

stand.  Please let me know if we can help in any way. 

 

Take care, 

Jamey Moeller  

 


